
Sponsor Information Sheet 2021 

 
Thank you for serving as sponsor  

 

If you are not a member of St. Mary Magdalene Church, we need to have a sponsor certificate of eligibility from 

your pastor indicating you have permission to serve as Confirmation Sponsor. This is a standard letter all pastors 

are aware of.  Your pastor may have his own or may choose to fill this one out. They will be happy to support you 

in this.  The certificate is due by November 1st. Please have your pastor send the letter to Kathy Kelly Huey, St. 

Mary Magdalene Catholic Church 3 Village Rd. Newnan, GA 30265.  

 

 Are you a member of St. Mary Magdalene?  Yes ________No_________ 

 
Your Name:         _________________ 

 

Address:         _______________________ 

 

Phone:        __email_____________________________ 

 

 

Are you a Catholic in full communion with the Church?       

 

How long have you known the candidate?         

 

What questions/expectations do you have as a sponsor?       ____________ 

      

            ______ 

 

            ______ 

 

The candidates are invited to grow in their relationship with God.  Take a moment to think about your 

relationship with God.  In what ways would you hope to see that relationship develop through sponsorship?  

____________      ________________________  

 

            ______ 

 

 

As a Catholic, what do you value most about the Church?      _______ 

 

           ____________ 

 

           _______  

 
As a sponsor it is very important that you spend time sharing your faith and your faith journey with your candidate.  

Encourage them to express their faith either in word or action.  Be available to help them discover their own unique 

walk to Christ.  If you need any assistance on this journey, do not hesitate to contact me, Kathy Kelly Huey 

kkhuey@smmcatholic.org or 770.253.5668.  
 

Candidate, please give this form and the certificate of eligibility to your sponsor ASAP.  

 Sponsor, please return this as well as the certificate of eligibility to Kathy Kelly Huey by  November 1st.  
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